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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
This week we have held our first St John's Art Festival week. The children have 
thoroughly enjoyed it and have produced some amazing work, which they should be 
very proud of. Please read Miss Houlihan's message below regarding further 
information about celebrating the super art work. A big thank you to Miss Houlihan for 
organising it. 
 
On Tuesday next week it is also Safer Internet Day. We will be carrying out activities in 
school to educate the children further on this important topic and will also be sharing 
information with you next week about how you can reinforce the key messages at 
home to keep your child/children safe. Thank you in advance for supporting us with 
this. 
 
Next week is also Parents Evening. If you haven't already booked a slot, please contact 
the school office asap to book one. We really value these meetings in helping your child 
to make good progress. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mr Blackburn. 
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Dear Parent/Carer,  

CUSP Art Festival Whole School Art Exhibition- ‘Celebrating Belonging Through Art’ 

We are very excited to announce that we will hosting a whole school Art 

exhibition on Friday 14th February to showcase and celebrate the wonderful work 

the children have produced during our hugely successful Art Festival.  

As part of the Art Festival, the children have been learning about a wide range 

of artists, experimenting with different materials and creating truly wonderful and 

unique art work. 

We would like to kindly invite you to attend the exhibition which will be displayed 

in the school hall where each class will be proudly displaying their hard work.  

Refreshments will be provided. 

The exhibition opening times are as follows: 

8.40am-9.00am – Open to PARENTS ONLY and 

2:30pm-3.20pm – An open exhibition where you can collect your child early and 

visit the exhibition together. We expect this time to be busy so please bear with 

us as we help you visit the exhibition. 

Entrance to our wonderful Art Exhibition will be charged at £1.00 and you will 

have the option to purchase your child’s original art for £2.00. 

All funds raised will go towards developing our Outdoor Area. 

We hope to see you there to celebrate the achievements of the children.  

 

Yours Sincerely, 

Miss C Houlihan 


